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Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

April 11, 2021 – April 18, 2021 

Sunday (4/11)   

  9:00 am  Worship Service  

 10:00 am  Bible Study  

Monday (4/12)   

  6:00 pm  BOD Meeting 

Tuesday (4/13)    

   

Wednesday (4/14)  

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  

   

   

  

 

 

 

Thursday (4/15)    

          No Church Service 

Friday (4/16)    

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (4/17)   

 

Sunday (4/18)   

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

 10:00 am  Congregational Fund Meeting  

 

   

* You can watch a live stream of Sunday’s  
service at  Facebook.com/stmarksheboygan.  

If you are unable to join us live the service is 

recorded and available on our Facebook page.  

Sermon will continue to be recorded and            

available after Sunday’s service on our        

website.  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Sunday, April 11, 2021 

Second Sunday of Easter 



Why not check out the morning meditations on  

WHBL at 7:26am or between 10:45am and 

10:50am. You can also check out the Morning-

Meditations.com web site - where you can listen to 

meditations anytime and anywhere. You can also 

find out what's happening in our area churches and 

schools. You can support this mission with a gift to 

the church which can be used to sponsor the        

broadcasts.  Pastor Matz will be doing the                         

meditations the week of April 12th.  

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for               

assigning your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The 

church has received $2,834 in Choice Dollars 

grant funds this year. Last year our total was 

$4,532 . Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds  

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and  follow the prompts. Please contact Bev 

Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her know where 

you want to designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. December 2018 $247, 2019 

$2,676, 1st Half 2020 $813,  3rd Quarter 

2020 $510, October $188, November $165, 

December $278,  January $187, February  

$165 & March 197. 

Our Food Pantry is in a constant need of the                
following items:   Jelly, Jam, Snacks & Pork & 
Beans. 

Please notify the church office if you have 

changed your phone number (dropped your 

landline) so we have the correct information 

on file for all calls. We can also send                  

messages to your email if we have that                  

information on file.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation Every Sunday                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Tell your server what church you 

are from or write the church name on the receipt and 

Texas Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food 

purchase back to your church! Thank you to those that 

have used this wonderful program. The church received 

$30.19 last year and $10.78 so far this year. We also 

receive food from them for various events at the church.  

We need volunteers to help on Sunday 

mornings with Projection and assisting 

with our Facebook live stream.                  

Contact Pastor Matz if interested.  

Lutheran Church           

Broadcasts. You can            

listen to a local Lutheran 

church service at 7am on 

98.5fm or 1420am or the 

Lutheran Hour at 6:30 on 

WTMJ 620am. Local channel 14 airs church                 

services on Wednesdays and Sundays.  

Some encouraging words:  

  And without faith it is impossible to 

please him, for whoever would draw near 

to God must believe that he exists and that 

he rewards those who seek him.  

Hebrews 11: 6 

                  

 

If there are special needs in my family, may inheritance 

gifts be different to address these needs?  The answer 

is, YES they can.  To do this though, your plans need to 

be specific.  Your LCMS Gift Planning Counselor can 

begin teaching you about the implications and how that 

impacts your planning.  For help with this journey in 

faith, contact Craig Toerpe, Gift Planning Counselor of 

the LCMS Foundation to answer questions regarding 

your current gift plan, or how you can financially support 

the Lord’s work at 262-707-3005 or 

craig.toerpe@lfnd.org.   

                                                                                

                                                                                         

GriefShare is a special weekly seminar and                 

support group designed to rebuild your life after 

the loss of a loved one. It lasts 13 weeks from 

Wednesday April 21 through July 1st 10-11:30am. 

It will be held at St. Mark Lutheran Church 1019 

North 7th Street, Sheboygan.  The cost is $15 for 

the workbook which will be returned when you 

complete the classes. Social distancing will be 

practiced and masks are required. Call Carolyn at 

458-4343 Ext. 104 for questions or to register. 

Thank you to everyone who sponsored 

flowers or gave money. We would also 

like to thank all the people that 

helped get church ready for Easter 

services.  

Lutheran High School Crusade for Bids 

Online Auction Weekend 

 Our 2021 Auction will be online-only. 

Bidding begins Friday, April 16 and ends Sunday, 

April 18. 

Look for the online bidding link to be on our LHS 

website and emailed out next week.  

There is no fee to register to bid. 

You can log on from any device and check your 

bids all weekend long. 

Gather your family or a few friends together for a 

bidding war party! 

 Great items as always! Summer vacations, hand-

crafted garden art & backyard games, sports col-

lectibles, abundant baskets, and more! Also, Neat 

Repeats Thrift Store is contributing again this year 

with ‘still in the box’ and ‘almost new’ items. 

 Check the LHS website for a preview at 

www.lutheranhigh.com, Dinner Auction under the 

“Activities” tab next week. 


